
Assalamualaikum warahmatullahi wabarakatuh and Good Day, 

 

Dear Maula Falih Rizqullah, 

 

We are pleased to inform you that your submission titled "The Influence of Price, Brand Image and Halal  

Certification on Purchasing Decisions” has been accepted for the 4th International Marketing 

Conference. We look forward to welcoming you!  

 

Thank you for participating in the 4th International Marketing Conference. See you soon. 

 

Message from, 

Faculty of Economics and Muamalat 

Universiti Sains Islam Malaysia 

Bandar Baru Nilai 71800 Nilai,  

Negeri Sembilan Malaysia 


